Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​
· Please remember to sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. The breakfast and lunch menus for April can be found on our district website.​
· The Gloucester County Prosecutor's Office and Child Advocacy Center are presenting a Zoom program for parents on Sextortion - a form of blackmail in which children are being manipulated. Attached you will find more information.
· Attached you will find a flyer from our PTO on our Groovin Into Spring Dance. It will be held on April 21st in the evening.  Further information can be found on the flyer. If you have any questions, please contact the Greenwich Township PTO at gibbstownpto@gmail.com 
· Just a reminder that report cards will be finalized on April 13th. 
· Just a reminder that School will be closed for students on April 5th-10th. School will be back in session on April 11th.
· Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)
​​​We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend! 

